

# 2021-05-10 Credential Formats, Signatures, and Exchange Protocols Drafting Group Meeting Notes

## Attendees

- [Brent Zundel](#), Co-chair
- [Daniel Bachenheimer](#), Co-chair
- [Drummond Reed](#)
- [Kaliya Young](#), Co-chair & WG Co-chair
- [Nuttawut Kongsuwan](#)
- [Trev Harmon](#), PM
- [Wenjing Chu](#)

## Agenda Items

Time	Item	Who
2 min	Welcome & Antitrust Policy Notice	Trev
	Discuss announcements and related work in other groups	Everyone
	Reviewed open items with our draft document	Everyone
2 min	Wrap up	Brent

## Recording - [Link](#)

## Notes

- Antitrust and IP announcement.
- Brent reviewed what we did in our meeting last time.
- Had a brief discussion on the current status of WACI-PEX. Brent reported on the WACI-PEX meeting that happened earlier today (external to ToIP /GHPC).
- WACI-PEX has been committed to DIF.
- We talked about the concerns raised with the paper credential format that John Jordan brought up earlier today through David Janes.
- Ran through assignments for each of our current problem statements.
- It was brought up this morning that in general we could do more in terms of stating the "Why?" for each of the recommendations.
- Problem statement #2 still needs some work in terms of the form of the pass (BBS+ vs plain signature). We decided on a specific LD signature suite.
- Problem #3 needs to be paired down a little because of overlap with another group (Security, Privacy, and Data Protection). Daniel is going to take a look at this.
- Problem #4 may overlap with the user experience group. Wenjing will be taking a look at it.
- Drummond has started updates on Problem #6, but it isn't yet sufficient.
- Problem #6 still needs recommendations. Charlie asked about this, as well. Kaliya will loop Julian and Stacey-Ann into this discussion. Drummond will add another related diagram, as well.
- Problems #7 and #8 are currently empty. This may rely on the conversation regarding paper creds. Drummond will work on this.

## Chat Log

00:11:44	Trev Harmon:	<a href="https://identity.foundation/arewewaciyet">https://identity.foundation/arewewaciyet</a>
00:18:51	Trev Harmon:	Paper Credential Format meeting with John Jordan: <a href="https://trustoverip.slack.com/archives/C01SSM10ZHP/p1620687630437100">https://trustoverip.slack.com/archives/C01SSM10ZHP/p1620687630437100</a>
00:22:54	Drummond Reed:	David Janes's paper summarizing John Jordan's concerns: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-IV2M70Sf3GxDqs-LS7t_9-p-WLSx3qR20-WGRQpSMU/edit">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-IV2M70Sf3GxDqs-LS7t_9-p-WLSx3qR20-WGRQpSMU/edit</a>
00:23:25	Brent Zundel:	beginning of conversation: <a href="https://trustoverip.slack.com/archives/C01SSM10ZHP/p1620647937371800">https://trustoverip.slack.com/archives/C01SSM10ZHP/p1620647937371800</a>
00:34:56	Trev Harmon:	Security, Privacy, and Data Protection <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iZW8DY21xkH-DT09hYtMpJ25NBeRziVK4G5nZbTdYKo/edit">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iZW8DY21xkH-DT09hYtMpJ25NBeRziVK4G5nZbTdYKo/edit</a>
00:37:06	Trev Harmon:	GHP WG Folders: <a href="https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1HSPFQ7RiSQ5GExEZaLuLpbpA4OhHffIy">https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1HSPFQ7RiSQ5GExEZaLuLpbpA4OhHffIy</a>
00:38:00	Trev Harmon:	User Experience Draft: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yRGa0WeYQ7TZHMavDD504_u4NrleVDmdJSTQGTgh_h0/edit">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yRGa0WeYQ7TZHMavDD504_u4NrleVDmdJSTQGTgh_h0/edit</a>

## Action Items

1. We should come prepared on Wednesday to do reconciliation with the comments we have received from the review.

